



Phone: 01493 661523
Email: office@ocppa.co.uk
Web: www.ocppa.co.uk
Principal: Mrs L Watkins BEd (Hons)

(1) Anchored in excellence

Dear Parent/Carer

Ormiston Cliff Park Primary Academy Easter Fayre

I am the Family Support Worker working with children and families and writing on behalf of Ormiston Cliff Park Primary Academy.

Following the successful Summer Fayre and Christmas Raffle we are holding an Easter Fayre on Thursday 21st March to raise funds that will go towards further enhancing opportunities for enriching the children's learning experiences at school, and I am writing to ask if you would like to provide a donation towards the raffle or tombola stall.

Please send donations in with your son/daughter.

I thank you in advance for your consideration and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Beverly Edwards Family Support Worker

E-mail: <u>b.edwards@ocppa.co.uk</u>

Mobile: 07502 317 460

